
MEDIA RELEASE 

Bonnyville Regional Fire Authority, Box 6827, Bonnyville, Alberta, T9N 2H3, Ph:780- 826-4755 Fax: 780-826-1857 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
Date:  Tuesday July 19, 2022 
Contact: Dan Heney, Regional Fire Chief   
Phone:  (780) 826-4755 
Fax:  (780) 826-1857 
 
 
 

FIRE ADVISORY FOR:  
MD of Bonnyville No. 87, Summer Village of Bonnyville Beach, 

Summer Village of Pelican Narrows and Village of Glendon 
 

For additional information, please contact  
Bonnyville Regional Fire Authority: (780) 826-4755 

 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
A Fire Advisory for the Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87, Summer Village of 
Bonnyville Beach, Summer Village of Pelican Narrows and Village of Glendon 
effective July 19, 2022.  

 
Existing fire permits are still allowed, however no new fire permits will be issued 
for non-essential burning. Burn Barrels with screens, fire pits, fireworks and safe 
campfires are permitted.  
 
We expect this fire advisory to reduce the number of human-caused wildfires in 
Alberta, while allowing Albertans to enjoy outdoor activities as much as possible.  
 
Please monitor www.albertafirebans.ca daily for any updates or changes. 
 
For further information contact the Bonnyville Regional Fire Authority 780-826-
4755. 
 
 
 

-End- 
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